
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THIS & THAT 
Golf will be starting on April 1st at 

"The Links at Cherry Creek". 
 

If you are interested in playing 
please get in touch 

with Jerry Dolson (#271) 
at 727-7871. 

Remember! 
 

Foxwood Village Homeowners’ 
dues were due in January. 

 
Please send your checks to 

Angela Pecoraro, # 210 
Or  

Pay at the next HOA meeting. 
 

($10.00 due for each person) 
 

Crossword Solution “A As In......... 

Please Volunteer 
 

We need volunteers to fill 
positions on the following  

committees: 
 

Telephone Networking Committee 
 

Traffic & Safety 
& 

Recreation Committee 
 

Please contact MaryLee, #45 
917-603-8952 

                                               June is the month for brides! 
 
                       For our next issue, June/July, send me a copy of 
your wedding photo electronically or drop it in the box at the end of 
the sign-up counter in the Clubhouse for our “Who Am I” page. 
 

Many of us are married 50 years or more. 
Let’s see if anyone can recognize those brides & grooms! 


